
HIPAA

The HIPAA Privacy Rule recognizes the legitimate need for public health authorities and others
responsible for ensuring public health and safety to have access to protected health information
to carry out their public health mission. The Rule also recognizes that public health reports
made by covered entities are an important means of identifying threats to the health and safety
of the public at large, as well as individuals. Accordingly, the Rule permits covered entities to
disclose protected health information without authorization for specified public health
purposes. 

 

For more information, click here.

http://www.lafayettecountywi.org/healthdepartment/page/hipaa
https://www.hhs.gov/hipaa/for-professionals/faq/public-health-uses-and-disclosures/index.html

